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Who can I contact if I feel my child needs extra support? 

 

You are welcome to speak directly with the Head of School about your child – appointments can be made through the 
school office. You can also speak with the following teams who can support you and your family.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arrangements will be made for a meeting where school will listen carefully to concerns and put appropriate actions in 
place. In the first instance, this may involve observation and assessment in school and additional support within the 
classroom. We also have access to a range of services within the local area which we can signpost or refer you to. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


